Ron DeSantis DE‘, Dane Eagle

GOVERNOR SECRETARY
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT o
ECONOMIC OPPORTUNITY

June 14, 2022

Jeffrey Rogers, P.E., County Administrator
Hernando County

15470 Flight Path Drive

Brooksville, Florida 34604

Re: FY 2022-2023 Community Planning Technical Assistance Grants

Dear Mr. Rogers:

We appreciate your interest in the Florida Department of Economic Opportunity’s Community
Planning Technical Assistance grant program and we are pleased to inform you that your grant
proposal to develop a Broadband Feasibility Study was selected for funding in the amount up to
$102,000.

The Department will provide additional information to finalize the scope of work and complete
the grant agreement. For your convenience, we have enclosed a copy of our grant agreement
template for you to begin your internal review. Beginning on or after July 1, 2022, any invoice for
work specifically related to the grant project will be eligible for reimbursement after the grant
agreement has been fully executed. If for any reason the grant agreement is not executed by
both parties, cost reimbursement for work performed will not be available.

We look forward to our continued partnership, and if you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to contact Barbara Powell, Regional Planning Administrator, by telephone at 850-717-
8504 or by email at Barbara.Powell@DEQ.MyFlorida.com.

Sincerely,

Benjamin M. Melnick, Deputy Secretary
Division of Community Development

BM/ai
Enclosure

cc: Amanda Iscrupe, Agreement Manager, Florida Department of Economic Opportunity
Carla Rossiter-Smith, Grants and Operations Performance Coordinator, Hernando County
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